

March 05, 2014

Arno Schortinghuis, Director Antie Wahl, North Shore Committee Chair **HUB: Your Cycling Connection** 1 - 828 West 8th Avenue Vancouver, BC V5Z 1E2

Dear Arno and Antje:

Re: Stanley Park Pedestrian and Cycling Improvement Project

Thank you for your letter dated February 7, 2014 regarding the Stanley Park Pedestrian and Cycling Improvement Project. With surveying nearing completion, the ministry will soon move into the preliminary design phase and your detailed recommendations will be taken into consideration helping inform our design process and leading to a more user-friendly, safe facility.

As a key stakeholder in this project, the ministry will meet with HUB again upon completion of the preliminary design phase to gather further feedback.

Again, we appreciate and value your detailed comments and I am happy to be your point of contact on this project. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours truly

Graeme Schimpf Operations Manager

copy: Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation

Malcolm Bromley, General Manager, Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation

Dale Bracewell, Manager, Active Transportation, City of Vancouver

Active Transportation Policy Council, City of Vancouver